
Core Team Notes Newport February 2022 

Good Afternoon Core Team, 

I apologize on the delay of sending this out. 

We want to thank the Work Based Learning Coordinators for sharing their roles within the 

youth community.  

Thank you everyone for attending and being a part of this amazing team. We look forward to 

seeing you at future meetings. 

Here is the presenter’s information. 

 

Anna O'Shea 

North Country Union High School 

Work Based Learning Coordinator 

(802) 334-7921 ext. 3614 

anna.oshea@ncsuvt.org 

& 

Andrea Carbine 

North Country Career Center  

Work Based Learning Coordinator 

(802) 334-5469 ext 3306 

Andrea.Carbine@ncsuvt.org 
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